
 
 
 
May 25, 2011 
 
 
Intertek 
1365 Adams Ct. 
Menlo Park, CA 94025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Intertek is authorized to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications to Intertek. 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, 
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, U.S.C. 862.  Further, no party, as 
defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b) to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that 
includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
 

 
 
Lauren E. Dunn (Larry) 
 
Head of Engineering 

 


